
TRACT 44307 - Jackson and Lincoln Parishes, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Louisiana 
Department Of Transportation And Development on June 10, 2015, being more 
fully described as follows: Beginning at a point having Coordinates of X = 
2,007,513.18 and Y = 683,746.49; thence East 18,480.00 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 2,025,993.18 and Y = 683,746.49; thence South 
18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,025,993.18 and Y = 
665,266.49; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X 
= 2,007,513.18 and Y = 665,266.49; thence North 18,480.00 feet to the 
point of beginning and being more particularly described as follows: being 
Louisiana Highway 80 situated in Sections 21, 22, 25, 26 and 27, Township 
18 North, Range 1 West, Lincoln Parish, Louisiana, LESS AND EXCEPT any 
right, title, and interest in lands owned by and not under lease from the 
State of Louisiana, on behalf of the Lincoln Parish School Board, situated 
in Section 16, Township 18 North, Range 1 West, Lincoln Parish, Louisiana, 
contained within the above described tract, containing approximately 22.0 
acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office 
of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is 
based on information provided by the State Agency regarding location and 
ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for the purpose of 
acquiring a mineral lease or a geophysical agreement has been provided and 
corrected, where required, exclusively by the nominating party. Any 
mineral lease or geophysical agreement selected from this Tract and 
awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without 
warranty of any kind, either express, implied or statutory including, but 
not limited to, title or the implied warranties of merchantability and 
fitness for a particular purpose. 
 
An error or omission in the nominating party’s Tract description may 
require that a State mineral lease or geophysical agreement be modified, 
canceled or abrogated due to the existence of conflicting leases, 
operating agreements, private claims or other future obligations or 
conditions within the Tract described. In such case, however, the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall not be obligated to refund 
any consideration paid by the Lessee prior to such modification, 
cancellation or abrogation including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals 
and royalties.  
 
NOTE: No surface operations will be performed on the property. 
 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Applicant: MANTILLA EXPLORATION to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Louisiana Department Of Transportation And Development authorizing the 
Mineral Board to act in its behalf 
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TRACT 44308 - Lincoln Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Louisiana 
Department Of Transportation And Development on June 10, 2015, being more 
fully described as follows: Beginning at a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,915,113.18 and Y = 683,006.49; thence East 18,480.00 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 1,933,593.18 and Y = 683,006.49; thence South 
18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,933,593.18 and Y = 
664,526.49; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X 
= 1,915,113.18 and Y = 664,526.49; thence North 18,480.00 feet to the 
point of beginning and being more particularly described as follows: being 
Louisiana Highway 80 situated in Sections 22, 25, 26, 27 and 36, Township 
18 North, Range 4 West and in Section 31, Township 18 North, Range 3 West, 
Louisiana Highway 149 in Sections 19, 30 and 31, Township 18 North, Range 
3 West, Louisiana Highway 150 in Sections 22, 23 and 24, Township 18 
North, Range 4 West and in Section 19, Township 18 North, Range 3 West, 
Louisiana Highway 563 in Sections 15 and 22, Township 18 North, Range 4 
West, and Louisiana Highway 3005 in Sections 34, 35 and 36, Township 18 
North, Range 4 West, and in Section 31, Township 18 North, Range 3 West, 
Lincoln Parish, Louisiana, containing approximately 91.4 acres, all as 
more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if 
applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for the purpose of 
acquiring a mineral lease or a geophysical agreement has been provided and 
corrected, where required, exclusively by the nominating party. Any 
mineral lease or geophysical agreement selected from this Tract and 
awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without 
warranty of any kind, either express, implied or statutory including, but 
not limited to, title or the implied warranties of merchantability and 
fitness for a particular purpose. 
 
An error or omission in the nominating party’s Tract description may 
require that a State mineral lease or geophysical agreement be modified, 
canceled or abrogated due to the existence of conflicting leases, 
operating agreements, private claims or other future obligations or 
conditions within the Tract described. In such case, however, the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall not be obligated to refund 
any consideration paid by the Lessee prior to such modification, 
cancellation or abrogation including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals 
and royalties.  
 
NOTE: No surface operations will be performed on the property. 
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Applicant: MANTILLA EXPLORATION to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Louisiana Department Of Transportation And Development authorizing the 
Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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TRACT 44309 - Lincoln Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Louisiana 
Department Of Transportation And Development on June 10, 2015, being more 
fully described as follows: Beginning at a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,933,593.18 and Y = 683,006.49; thence East 18,480.00 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 1,952,073.18 and Y = 683,006.49; thence South 
18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,952,073.18 and Y = 
664,526.49; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X 
= 1,933,593.18 and Y = 664,526.49; thence North 18,480.00 feet to the 
point of beginning and being more particularly described as follows: being 
Louisiana Highway 80 situated in Sections 26, 27, 31, 32, 33 and 34, 
Township 18 North, Range 3 West, Louisiana Highway 149 in Sections 18 and 
19, Township 18 North, Range 3 West, Louisiana Highway 150 in Sections 19, 
20, 21, 22 and 23, Township 18 North, Range 3 West, Louisiana Highway 818 
in Sections 21, 28 and 33, Township 18 North, Range 3 West, and in Section 
4, Township 17 North, Range 3 West, Louisiana Highway 3012 in Sections 26, 
27 and 28, Township 18 North, Range 3 West, and Louisiana Highway 3061 in 
Sections 2, 3 and 4, Township 17 North, Range 3 West, Lincoln Parish, 
Louisiana, containing approximately 83.8 acres, all as more particularly 
outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department 
of Natural Resources. The description is based on information provided by 
the State Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral 
rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based 
on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for the purpose of 
acquiring a mineral lease or a geophysical agreement has been provided and 
corrected, where required, exclusively by the nominating party. Any 
mineral lease or geophysical agreement selected from this Tract and 
awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without 
warranty of any kind, either express, implied or statutory including, but 
not limited to, title or the implied warranties of merchantability and 
fitness for a particular purpose. 
 
An error or omission in the nominating party’s Tract description may 
require that a State mineral lease or geophysical agreement be modified, 
canceled or abrogated due to the existence of conflicting leases, 
operating agreements, private claims or other future obligations or 
conditions within the Tract described. In such case, however, the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall not be obligated to refund 
any consideration paid by the Lessee prior to such modification, 
cancellation or abrogation including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals 
and royalties.  
 
NOTE: No surface operations will be performed on the property. 
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Applicant: MANTILLA EXPLORATION to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Louisiana Department Of Transportation And Development authorizing the 
Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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TRACT 44310 - Jackson and Lincoln Parishes, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Louisiana 
Department Of Transportation And Development on June 10, 2015, being more 
fully described as follows: Beginning at a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,952,073.18 and Y = 683,006.49; thence East 18,480.00 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 1,970,553.18 and Y = 683,006.49; thence South 
18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,970,553.18 and Y = 
664,526.49; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X 
= 1,952,073.18 and Y = 664,526.49; thence North 18,480.00 feet to the 
point of beginning and being more particularly described as follows: being 
Louisiana Highway 33 situated in Sections 18 and 19, Township 18 North, 
Range 2 West, Louisiana Highway 80 in Sections 19 and 21, Township 18 
North, Range 2 West, and in Sections 24, 25 and 26, Township 18 North, 
Range 3 West, Louisiana Highway 146 in Sections 13, 23, 24 and 26, 
Township 18 North, Range 3 West, Louisiana Highway 150 in Sections 23 and 
24, Township 18 North, Range 3 West, Louisiana Highway 167 in Sections 13, 
14, 25, 26 and 36, Township 18 North, Range 3 West, and in Section 1, 
Township 17 North, Range 3 West, Louisiana Highway 544 in Sections 14, 23 
and 26, Township 18 North, Range 3 West, and Louisiana Highway 3061 in 
Sections 1 and 2, Township 17 North, Range 3 West, and in Sections 5 and 
6, Township 17 North, Range 2 West, Lincoln and Jackson Parish, Louisiana, 
containing approximately 126.8 acres, all as more particularly outlined on 
a plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural 
Resources. The description is based on information provided by the State 
Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for the purpose of 
acquiring a mineral lease or a geophysical agreement has been provided and 
corrected, where required, exclusively by the nominating party. Any 
mineral lease or geophysical agreement selected from this Tract and 
awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without 
warranty of any kind, either express, implied or statutory including, but 
not limited to, title or the implied warranties of merchantability and 
fitness for a particular purpose. 
 
An error or omission in the nominating party’s Tract description may 
require that a State mineral lease or geophysical agreement be modified, 
canceled or abrogated due to the existence of conflicting leases, 
operating agreements, private claims or other future obligations or 
conditions within the Tract described. In such case, however, the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall not be obligated to refund 
any consideration paid by the Lessee prior to such modification, 
cancellation or abrogation including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals 
and royalties.  
 
NOTE: No surface operations will be performed on the property. 
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Applicant: MANTILLA EXPLORATION to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Louisiana Department Of Transportation And Development authorizing the 
Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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TRACT 44311 - Jackson and Lincoln Parishes, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Louisiana 
Department Of Transportation And Development on June 10, 2015, being more 
fully described as follows: Beginning at a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,970,553.18 and Y = 683,006.49; thence East 18,480.00 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 1,989,033.18 and Y = 683,006.49; thence South 
18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,989,033.18 and Y = 
664,526.49; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X 
= 1,970,553.18 and Y = 664,526.49; thence North 18,480.00 feet to the 
point of beginning and being more particularly described as follows: being 
Louisiana Highway 80 situated in Sections 20, 21, 22 and 23, Township 18 
North, Range 2 West, Louisiana Highway 145 in Sections 26 and 35, Township 
18 North, Range 2 West, and in Section 2, Township 17 North, Range 2 West, 
Louisiana Highway 146 in Sections 32 and 33, Township 18 North, Range 2 
West, and in Section 4, Township 17 North, Range 2 West, and Louisiana 
Highway 3061 in Sections 4 and 5, Township 17 North, Range 2 West, Lincoln 
and Jackson Parish, Louisiana, LESS AND EXCEPT any right, title, and 
interest in lands owned by and not under lease from the State of 
Louisiana, on behalf of the Lincoln Parish School Board, situated in 
Section 16, Township 18 North, Range 2 West, Lincoln Parish, Louisiana, 
contained within the above described tract, containing approximately 43.1 
acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office 
of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is 
based on information provided by the State Agency regarding location and 
ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for the purpose of 
acquiring a mineral lease or a geophysical agreement has been provided and 
corrected, where required, exclusively by the nominating party. Any 
mineral lease or geophysical agreement selected from this Tract and 
awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without 
warranty of any kind, either express, implied or statutory including, but 
not limited to, title or the implied warranties of merchantability and 
fitness for a particular purpose. 
 
An error or omission in the nominating party’s Tract description may 
require that a State mineral lease or geophysical agreement be modified, 
canceled or abrogated due to the existence of conflicting leases, 
operating agreements, private claims or other future obligations or 
conditions within the Tract described. In such case, however, the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall not be obligated to refund 
any consideration paid by the Lessee prior to such modification, 
cancellation or abrogation including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals 
and royalties.  
 
NOTE: No surface operations will be performed on the property. 
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Applicant: MANTILLA EXPLORATION to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Louisiana Department Of Transportation And Development authorizing the 
Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 

       

       

       

       



 15

 

 
 

Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 43.1 Tract Number: 44311 
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TRACT 44312 - Jackson and Lincoln Parishes, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Louisiana 
Department Of Transportation And Development on June 10, 2015, being more 
fully described as follows: Beginning at a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,989,033.18 and Y = 678,944.49; thence East 18,480.00 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 2,007,513.18 and Y = 678,944.49; thence South 
18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,007,513.18 and Y = 
660,464.49; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X 
= 1,989,033.18 and Y = 660,464.49; thence North 18,480.00 feet to the 
point of beginning and being more particularly described as follows: being 
Louisiana Highway 80 situated in Sections 19, 20 and 21, Township 18 
North, Range 1 West and in Section 24, Township 18 North, Range 2 West, 
Louisiana Highway 145 in Sections 19 and 30, Township 18 North, Range 1 
West and in Section 25, Township 18 North, Range 2 West, Louisiana Highway 
556 in Sections 30 and 13, Township 18 North, Range 1 West and in Sections 
5 and 6, Township 17 North, Range 1 West, and Louisiana Highway 819 in 
Section 19, Township 18 North, Range 1 West, Lincoln and Jackson Parish, 
Louisiana, containing approximately 60.4 acres, all as more particularly 
outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department 
of Natural Resources. The description is based on information provided by 
the State Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral 
rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based 
on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for the purpose of 
acquiring a mineral lease or a geophysical agreement has been provided and 
corrected, where required, exclusively by the nominating party. Any 
mineral lease or geophysical agreement selected from this Tract and 
awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without 
warranty of any kind, either express, implied or statutory including, but 
not limited to, title or the implied warranties of merchantability and 
fitness for a particular purpose. 
 
An error or omission in the nominating party’s Tract description may 
require that a State mineral lease or geophysical agreement be modified, 
canceled or abrogated due to the existence of conflicting leases, 
operating agreements, private claims or other future obligations or 
conditions within the Tract described. In such case, however, the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall not be obligated to refund 
any consideration paid by the Lessee prior to such modification, 
cancellation or abrogation including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals 
and royalties.  
 
NOTE: No surface operations will be performed on the property. 
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Applicant: MANTILLA EXPLORATION to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Louisiana Department Of Transportation And Development authorizing the 
Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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TRACT 44313 - Jackson Lincoln and Ouachita Parishes, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Louisiana 
Department Of Transportation And Development on June 10, 2015, being more 
fully described as follows: Beginning at a point having Coordinates of X = 
2,025,993.18 and Y = 678,546.49; thence East 18,480.00 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 2,044,473.18 and Y = 678,546.49; thence South 
18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,044,473.18 and Y = 
660,066.49; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X 
= 2,025,993.18 and Y = 660,066.49; thence North 18,480.00 feet to the 
point of beginning and being more particularly described as follows: being 
Louisiana Highway 80 situated in Sections 27, 28, 29 and 30, Township 18 
North, Range 1 East, Louisiana Highway 144 in Sections 33 and 34, Township 
18 North, Range 1 East and in Sections 4, 5 and 6, Township 17 North, 
Range 1 East, and Louisiana Highway 151 in Sections 22, 27 and 34, 
Township 18 North, Range 1 East and in Section 3, Township 17 North, Range 
1 East, Ouachita Parish, Louisiana, containing approximately 62.9 acres, 
all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of 
Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is 
based on information provided by the State Agency regarding location and 
ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for the purpose of 
acquiring a mineral lease or a geophysical agreement has been provided and 
corrected, where required, exclusively by the nominating party. Any 
mineral lease or geophysical agreement selected from this Tract and 
awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without 
warranty of any kind, either express, implied or statutory including, but 
not limited to, title or the implied warranties of merchantability and 
fitness for a particular purpose. 
 
An error or omission in the nominating party’s Tract description may 
require that a State mineral lease or geophysical agreement be modified, 
canceled or abrogated due to the existence of conflicting leases, 
operating agreements, private claims or other future obligations or 
conditions within the Tract described. In such case, however, the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall not be obligated to refund 
any consideration paid by the Lessee prior to such modification, 
cancellation or abrogation including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals 
and royalties.  
 
NOTE: No surface operations will be performed on the property. 
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Applicant: MANTILLA EXPLORATION to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Louisiana Department Of Transportation And Development authorizing the 
Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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TRACT 44314 - Lincoln Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Louisiana 
Tech University on June 10, 2015, being more fully described as follows: 
That certain tract or parcel of land, containing approximately 368.47 
acres, more or less, situated in Sections 26 and 35, Township 18 North – 
Range 3 West, Lincoln Parish, Louisiana, more fully described as being a 
part of LA Tech University – South Campus Tract No. 0010-731021, 
acquisition information can be found in the Lincoln Parish Clerks of Court 
Office, containing approximately 368.47 acres, all as more particularly 
outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department 
of Natural Resources. The description is based on information provided by 
the State Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral 
rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based 
on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for the purpose of 
acquiring a mineral lease or a geophysical agreement has been provided and 
corrected, where required, exclusively by the nominating party. Any 
mineral lease or geophysical agreement selected from this Tract and 
awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without 
warranty of any kind, either express, implied or statutory including, but 
not limited to, title or the implied warranties of merchantability and 
fitness for a particular purpose. 
 
An error or omission in the nominating party’s Tract description may 
require that a State mineral lease or geophysical agreement be modified, 
canceled or abrogated due to the existence of conflicting leases, 
operating agreements, private claims or other future obligations or 
conditions within the Tract described. In such case, however, the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall not be obligated to refund 
any consideration paid by the Lessee prior to such modification, 
cancellation or abrogation including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals 
and royalties.  
 
NOTE: The Louisiana Tech University will require a minimum bonus of $500 
per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Applicant: STAFF OFFICE OF MINERAL RESOURCES to Agency and by Resolution 
from the Louisiana Tech University authorizing the Mineral Board to act in 
its behalf 
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TRACT 44315 - Jackson and Lincoln Parishes, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Louisiana 
Department Of Transportation And Development on June 10, 2015, being more 
fully described as follows: Beginning at a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,924,353.18 and Y = 664,526.49; thence East 18,480.00 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 1,942,833.18 and Y = 664,526.49; thence South 
18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,942,833.18 and Y = 
646,046.49; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X 
= 1,924,353.18 and Y = 646,046.49; thence North 18,480.00 feet to the 
point of beginning and being more particularly described as follows: being 
Louisiana Highway 818 situated in Sections 9, 16 and 17, Township 17 
North, Range 4 West, Lincoln and Jackson Parish, Louisiana, LESS AND 
EXCEPT any right, title, and interest in lands owned by and not under 
lease from the State of Louisiana, on behalf of the Lincoln Parish School 
Board, situated in Section 16, Township 17 North, Range 3 West, Lincoln 
Parish, Louisiana, contained within the above described tract, containing 
approximately 14.5 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on 
file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. 
The description is based on information provided by the State Agency 
regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for the purpose of 
acquiring a mineral lease or a geophysical agreement has been provided and 
corrected, where required, exclusively by the nominating party. Any 
mineral lease or geophysical agreement selected from this Tract and 
awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without 
warranty of any kind, either express, implied or statutory including, but 
not limited to, title or the implied warranties of merchantability and 
fitness for a particular purpose. 
 
An error or omission in the nominating party’s Tract description may 
require that a State mineral lease or geophysical agreement be modified, 
canceled or abrogated due to the existence of conflicting leases, 
operating agreements, private claims or other future obligations or 
conditions within the Tract described. In such case, however, the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall not be obligated to refund 
any consideration paid by the Lessee prior to such modification, 
cancellation or abrogation including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals 
and royalties.  
 
NOTE: No surface operations will be performed on the property. 
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Applicant: MANTILLA EXPLORATION to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Louisiana Department Of Transportation And Development authorizing the 
Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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TRACT 44316 - Jackson and Lincoln Parishes, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Louisiana 
Department Of Transportation And Development on June 10, 2015, being more 
fully described as follows: Beginning at a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,942,833.18 and Y = 664,526.49; thence East 18,480.00 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 1,961,313.18 and Y = 664,526.49; thence South 
18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,961,313.18 and Y = 
646,046.49; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X 
= 1,942,833.18 and Y = 646,046.49; thence North 18,480.00 feet to the 
point of beginning and being more particularly described as follows: being 
Louisiana Highway 167 situated in Sections 1, 2, 11 and 14, Township 17 
North, Range 3 West, and Louisiana Highway 818 in Section 4, Township 17 
North, Range 3 West, Lincoln and Jackson Parish, Louisiana, LESS AND 
EXCEPT any right, title, and interest in lands owned by and not under 
lease from the State of Louisiana, on behalf of the Lincoln Parish School 
Board, situated in Section 16, Township 17 North, Range 3 West, Lincoln 
Parish, Louisiana, contained within the above described tract, containing 
approximately 35.3 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on 
file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. 
The description is based on information provided by the State Agency 
regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for the purpose of 
acquiring a mineral lease or a geophysical agreement has been provided and 
corrected, where required, exclusively by the nominating party. Any 
mineral lease or geophysical agreement selected from this Tract and 
awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without 
warranty of any kind, either express, implied or statutory including, but 
not limited to, title or the implied warranties of merchantability and 
fitness for a particular purpose. 
 
An error or omission in the nominating party’s Tract description may 
require that a State mineral lease or geophysical agreement be modified, 
canceled or abrogated due to the existence of conflicting leases, 
operating agreements, private claims or other future obligations or 
conditions within the Tract described. In such case, however, the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall not be obligated to refund 
any consideration paid by the Lessee prior to such modification, 
cancellation or abrogation including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals 
and royalties.  
 
NOTE: No surface operations will be performed on the property. 
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Applicant: MANTILLA EXPLORATION to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Louisiana Department Of Transportation And Development authorizing the 
Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 35.3 Tract Number: 44316 


